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Join us for the annual Housing Education and Research Association (HERA) conference, 
taking place virtually on October 14-15, 2024, and proudly hosted by the University of 
Florida. As we commemorate our 58-year history of advancing housing teaching, research, 
and outreach, this year's conference theme, "Innovation and Inclusion," serves as a rallying 
call to explore groundbreaking ideas and foster diversity within the field. This event 
presents a unique opportunity to engage with a diverse community of housing researchers, 
educators, practitioners, and Extension and outreach professionals. By embracing the 
principles of innovation and inclusion, we aim to spark dynamic conversations, share best 
practices, and propel the field of housing forward. 

Our conference features several distinct tracks, each tailored to address the multifaceted 
challenges and opportunities within housing. The tracks are: 

• Interior Design and Architecture 
• Community Development 
• Housing and Health 
• Environmental Justice and Diversity 
• Housing Finance and Economics 
• Sustainable Housing 
• Housing Policy 
• Housing for Aging Populations 
• Multifamily Housing 
• Housing for Vulnerable Populations (e.g., homeless, domestic violence) 
• Housing as Hospitality 
• Disaster Management  
• Housing Education 

Please send your abstracts to Daejin Kim (daejink@outlook.com) before July 19  to be given 
full consideration. We expect to have reviews of the abstracts completed on or before 
August 16. The call for abstracts and information related to the 2024 conference is posted 
on the HERA website (https://housingeducators.org/). If you have questions or would like to 
learn more about HERA, please email Dr. Pamela R. Turner (prturner@uga.edu) or become 
a member of HERA (https://housingeducators.org/membership/). 
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